
 

Girl Scout Yosemite Backpacking 2013 
 
 
Welcome! We are excited about backpacking in Yosemite National Park, and hope to 
make your trip very enjoyable.  Thank you for joining the Girl Scout Yosemite 
Backpacking 2013 trip.  You can view more information about this trip at:  
 
http://primetroop.org/_/GSUSA_Yosemite_2013.html 
 
The next practice hike is June 8 and 9.  We will hike the Highline Trail north of Payson.  
We will leave from St Francis Xavier School parking lot at 7:00 AM Saturday June 8.  
The school is located at: 
 

St Francis Xavier School (elementary school) 
4715 N Central Ave 
Phoenix, AZ 85012 

 
Please be at the school 15 minutes before our departure so that we can leave on time.  We 
will return Sunday June 9 at about 4:00 PM.  Please bring the equipment that you will 
take to Yosemite on this practice hike.  You will need to bring food for these two days.  
You will need food for Saturday hiking snacks, Saturday lunch and dinner, Sunday 
breakfast and lunch, and Sunday hiking snacks.  We will stop at Payson’s McDonald on 
the way up and on the return to Phoenix. 
 
Please email me if you will be on this practice hike. 
 
If you have any questions please email or call. 
 
Jack Kelly 
KellyJ127@aol.com 
602-264-6854 home 
480-823-8993 cell 
 
Mary Peralta  
GMPeralta@msn.com 
480-926-0223 home 
 


